From: Gretchen ONeill

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Stop the northern pass
Date: Thursday, December 21, 2017 10:06:17 AM

Gretchen O’Neill
139 Waukewan Rd
Center Harbor, NH 03252

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

As a longtime NH resident, | oppose the northern pass. The sacrifices that will be made to our land are
far too great and there is no significant or long term financial benefit to NH. We will merely be energy
traffickers to the benefit of others, including another country. To support the northern pass is supporting
the destruction of our great state. There are other viable options that could truly benefit NH. Make the
right choice for NH and the future residents for decades to come.

Sincerely,
Gretchen O’Neill
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